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COVID-19 Daily Status Report and  

COVID Vaccine Dashboard Updates 
 
 

Atlanta – Effective July 1, 2021, the Georgia Department of Public Health (DPH) will no longer 

provide updates to the COVID-19 Daily Status Report and the COVID vaccine dashboard on 

weekends and holidays. Updates will continue Monday through Friday at 3 p.m. for both data 

resources. 

 

DPH will continue to collect all data including case and testing numbers, deaths and 

hospitalizations, as well as statewide vaccination information. Data will be closely monitored to 

quickly identify and mitigate clusters or outbreaks of COVID-19 infection. 

 

DPH will regularly review and update features of both dashboards to improve data quality and 

accuracy to ensure communities, local leaders and all Georgians have information they need to 

make informed decisions about their health and well-being.  

 

For updates on COVID-19, follow @GaDPH and @GovKemp on Twitter and @GaDPH and 

@GovKemp on Facebook.  

 

For information about COVID-19 and COVID vaccines, visit www.dph.ga.gov/covid-vaccine. 
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